
TO ALL RIDERS ATTENDING SQUAD THIS WEEKEND AT BONEO 
 
The squad timetable is now complete and will be on the website today as well as emailed out to all 
riders.  Sorry for all the instructions below, but it is imperative that you are aware of the following 
 
For those riders having a cross country lesson please note:- 
 

1. Back Protectors MUST be worn 
2. Waiver form MUST be completed BEFORE you get on your horse 
3. UNDER NO CIRCUMSTANCES ARE DOGS ALLOWED ON THIS PROPERTY – YOU WILL BE 

ASKED TO LEAVE THE PROPERTY IF YOU BRING YOUR DOG 
 
As Dressage and Showjumping lessons are 45mins ALL riders must be warmed up prior to entering 
for your lesson so that full benefit of the coaching available is gained. 
 
SET UP/PACK UP OF SHOWJUMPING EQUIPMENT 
As outlined in your welcome letter, as part of being on squad all riders MUST help out at various 
squads with set up and pack up. 
 
This squad those riders who are scheduled for the 9.00 and 9.45 showjump lessons are rostered to 
help at this squad from 8.00am – of course any other riders who are there are very welcome to 
come help please. 
 
Riders in the last showjump lesson will be required to pack up at the end of the day. 
 
If you have not signed and sent back your welcome letter, can you please email it to 
col.paulray@bigpond.com  
 
 
Thanks for your understanding, the timetabling has been quite challenging this time! 
 
Janet & Colleen  
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